
Tokyo Imperial University

President’s Office Tokyo Jun.25th 1924 »

Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor 

McGill College & University, 
Montreal,

Canada.

Dear Sir!

I have much pleasure in sending you herev/ith a copy of 

"Disaster Album", which we have compiled in memory of the 

recent calamity for presentation to those who have rendered, and 

are rendering, valuable assistance toward the reconstimetion of 

our lost Library.

versity we have included some others in order that our friends 

across the sea may visualize the extent and intensity of the 

disaster that has befallen Eastern Japan.

Let me take this opportunity, on behalf of our Uni-

our

In addition to the pictures of our own Uni­

versity, of expressing our gratitude to you and your Institu­

tion, who have been so ready and prompt in extending a helping 

hand toward our work of reconstruction. We are hoping to 

publish, within a year or two, all the details of sympathies and 

aids given us, and to make up a complete list of the gifts to the

new Library. The present Album is a preliminary, and we shall 

be highly pleased if it may find a place on your shelf as a token 

of our profound gratitude.
With sincere regards,

I remain, Yours respectfully,

'U

President,
Tokio Imperial University.


